
          November 9, 2004 
 
 

Honorable Chairman and Members of the     Regular Meeting of 
Public Works Commission       November 17, 2004 
 

REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL GREEN PARKING SPACE ON  
BARD ST. NORTH OF PIER AVE. 

 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Public Works Commission support the installation of one 
additional green parking space on Bard Street north of Pier Avenue if no significant 
opposition is presented.  
 
Summary:
 
At the June 16,2004 meeting, the commissioners supported Staff’s recommendation to install 
one green (15 minute) parking space on Bard St. north of Pier Ave. to assist the customers of 
“Mrs. Dryclean USA” after the City installed parking meters along Pier Avenue.    
 
At the October meeting, Commissioner Winnek advised that Mr. Patel, proprietor of “Mrs. 
Dryclean USA”, told him that he was still concerned about possible loss of business as a 
result of the parking meter installation.  He requested that the Commission support 
installation of the second green space.   
 
Attachment:  Excerpt, PWC Meeting Minutes, 6/16/04 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,     
 
 
 
 
      
Richard D. Morgan, P.E. 
Director of Public Works/City Engineer  
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